
News & Views

March 28, 2021
Palm Sunday

Casey Thompson preaching
Watch online at 9:30 AM

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

We will have some palms available to pick up
for those wanting one starting Saturday

morning and until they are gone.

Sunday Classes
Centering Prayer
8:15 AM - Prayer & Scripture on Zoom
Adult Education
9:30 AM - Joe Modica's Class / Gospel of Mark - via
Zoom - email Todd Cameron for Zoom link.
Children's Sunday School
New classes have started. Contact Kelli Masters for
more info.
Youth Ministry
4:00 pm Confirmation Class via Zoom
6:00 pm - Youth Group via Zoom
College Ministry
2:00 PM Bible Study via Zoom

Lenten Prayer and Reflection - 5:00 - 7:00 PM
Our last Wednesday - March 24
During the season of Lent the Sanctuary has been open from 5-7 PM for prayer and
reflection. Since repentance and renewal are the touchstones of Lent, we have been
offering members a solemn and safe place to be in communion with God. To that end, we

ask that you use the southwest entrance to the sanctuary that faces Lancaster Ave. A mask is required to
enter and socially distanced places will be marked in the pews. Our last night is tonight.

Spring Clothing Drive for The Common Place
Collection THIS Thursday, March 25, 3-5 pm
Are you doing some more closet cleaning of spring clothing?  We are having
a spring clothing drive tomorrow, Thursday, March 25 only, from 3-5 pm. Due
to restrictions, we have limitations on how and when we can accept your donations, Please go to
the website for full instructions on how to PRESORT and deliver your items. Contact Marty Laird at 484-
432-1485 (cell and text) for more information.

REMINDER: Deacon Easter Egg Tree Drop Off is THIS Saturday!
March 27 from 8:00 - 9:30 am in the church parking lot.
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“Journey Through Maundy Thursday”
A Worship Service of Communion and Stations
April 1, 5-7 p.m.
Join us for a worshipful journey through the holy narrative of Maundy Thursday! Arrive
in the Wayne Pres parking lot at your designated time on the evening of April 1st. You
will be greeted by one of our Maundy Thursday “Shepherds” who will lead your group
around to the front courtyard. Your evening will begin with communion administered safely by one of our
pastors in the front courtyard. Your “Shepherd” will then lead your group through the red doors of the
sanctuary as you go through a series of stations that tell the story of Maundy Thursday. You will receive a
small bag of items inviting further reflection that you may then take home with you. Please wear a face
mask and be prepared to observe all social distancing and safety protocols. You can sign up for a time
slot with your family by calling Mary Lou (610-688-8700 x212).

Mitchell School in Southwest Philadelphia Graduation
For 21 years, Mitchell School in Southwest Philadelphia and Wayne have been
CityLights partners. This year there are 49 eighth grade students moving on to high
school who need supplies to get them started. Let’s step up now to help fund this
graduation after a strange and unpredictable pandemic year. Items requested are:

Graphing calculator (or a gently used Texas Instrument #T1-84 calculator), graduation gown, graduation
portrait, book bag, Mitchell hoodie and T-shirt, backpack, mindfulness cards, and journal. For information
on how to supply or fund these items, please contact Jane Beatty, 610-688-7529, or Wendy Norman, 610-
608-2572, if you have questions. 

Love Your Neighbor / Faith in Action: looking for a way to share the
joy of Easter? Join us Saturday, April 3 – 9:00 am to 1:00 pm
If you are 12 or older (accompanied by an adult), then look no further
than Outley House in SW Philadelphia. We will be preparing and serving lunch at the
Outley House Men's Shelter (6901 Woodland Avenue Philadelphia) on
Saturday, April 3, 2021 beginning at 9:00 a.m. (finishing by 1:00 p.m.). Masks are
required (New plexiglass screen has been installed on the serving line!). Call
Carmela Curatola with any questions at 484-463-7416. The next opportunity to serve
will be Saturday, May 29. Feel free to peruse the website for more information.

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00 AM via Zoom
March guests: Rev. Cean R. James & Rev. Christopher J. Holland II
See flyer for full details.
Contact Tim Pretz or Sal Ambrosio with questions and the Zoom link.
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